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Prof. Helen Savaki
Dep. Of Basic Sciences

Faculty of Medicine

University of Crete

71003 Heraklion

Crete

Greece

26 August 2008

Dear Helen,

Thank you for the opportunity to visit your Department earlier this year and present a research seminar at the Postgraduate Neuroscience Programme at the Faculty of Medicine at the University of Crete. I am of course aware of the excellent work of your research groups but this visit allowed me to appreciate the high standards of the postgraduate teaching programme. The talks/seminars cover a broad area of neuroscience and I am sure that at the end of the series the students have a good understanding of ongoing research in this, admittedly vast, field. I was also impressed by the high standards of the students, which was evident from the questions and the discussion that followed my presentation.
Congratulations for the Programme and please let me know if I could contribute in the future to it.

With best wishes,
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